
WAKEFIELD TOWNSHIP BOARD 

SPECIAL JOINT MEETING WITH PLANNING COMMISSION—MASTER PLAN DRAFT 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 10, 2019 AT 4:00 PM 

Supervisor Cox called the Wakefield Township Joint Meeting to order and led those present in the 

Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America.  

ROLL CALL: PRESENT: Supervisor John Cox; Mandy Lake, Clerk; Joan Dalman, Treasurer; Trustee, Jim 

Spencer; Trustee Jerry Niemi.  Planning Commission Roll Call taken by Paula Koruga. 

PRESENTATION AND DISCUSSION OF DRAFT MASTER PLAN-Jerry Wuorenmaa, Executive Director of 

Western U.P. Planning and Development Region Commission, was present to discuss the Master Plan 

Draft that he has been working on.  This meeting is the first of three drafts.  Overview and Master Plan 

Draft with maps, discuss zoning on a couple of properties.  Long term goals and objectives look good as 

presented.  Second draft to be emailed to us by end of January.  Third draft/public review version by end 

of February.  Planning Commission and Township Board approval for release by end of April, and then a 

63 day review for public, which would be around the end of July.  There will be a public hearing and 

adoption of Master Plan by the end of August. 

PUBLIC COMMENT  

ADJOURNMENT:  A Motion was made by Cox, supported by Dalman, for adjournment at 5:55 P.M.  

Motion Carried.  

 

 

 

 

MANDY LAKE, WAKEFIELD TOWNSHIP CLERK 

 

 


